
HAHA Committee Minutes 

23/09/14 – Meeting 
 

The Future of Marsh Lane Allotments 

 

 
Present:  

Geoff Greenland, Ted Angell, John Stanley, Tony Lavers, Zoe Hindle,  

Derek Loft, Forbes Stephenson, Belinda Robertson 

 

 

1. We can not stand in the way of Development. 

 

2. But we will protect our position. 

 

3. Currently Undevelopable  -  15 year horizon. 

 

4. Good relationship with Mark Norgate. 

 

5. Allotments on site – no planning permission – his position. 

 

6. We will get off within a year. 

 

7. May have parallel sites together – Town plan – permanent site? 

 

8. Could we buy the site? Community purchase? Like The Tally Ho Pub. 

 

9. What do we want in the next lease. 

 

10. HTC - We want to negotiate with Mark Norgate. 

 

11. At least a 5 year rolling lease. Growing season in mind.  

 

12. Do we need a Power Supply? Geoff to look at cost. 

 

13. Container – another one? Maintain the foreground. 

 

14. Compostable WC. No threat to aqua flow. Derek and Geoff to look at. Lottery  funding? 

 

15. HTC – Tenancy agreement to tidy an untidy plot. 

 

16. Warning to late payers (pay in four weeks) as in Fairfields lease. 

 

 

Date of next meeting  11/11/14 

 

 


